

Runcorn All Saints C of E Primary School

Church Street, Runcorn, Cheshire, WA71LD

Tel: 01928 572091

Executive Headteacher: Mrs.R.Tainsh Deputy Headteacher: Mr. A. Bainbridge www.allsaintsceprimaryschool.net

"Living and Growing Together as Children of God"

Friday, 21st September 2018

Reading

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you may well be aware, standards in reading across our country are expected to increase year on year. In school we provide many different activities to enable your child to flourish in reading but we need your support at home to reinforce their learning. We have a wide range of high interest books in school that we hope your child will enjoy.

We ask that every child reads for at least 10 minutes every night at home (7 days a week) and discuss what they've read. Afterwards, please sign their reading record and add a comment to show that they have actually read. On the back of this letter I have given an example of what we are expecting the reading record to look like at the end of the week. Any questions, please speak with your child's teacher.

Hot chocolate club runs every Friday and will take place every week this year unless there are exceptional circumstances. Mrs. Macpherson and Mrs. Littler will be taking children **who have read every night of the week (7 altogether)** for a hot chocolate and reading session. If your child has lost their reading record, you will need to speak with their teacher to get a photocopied sheet instead (slips of paper will not be accepted). We thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Mr. A. Bainbridge





